Notice

TRAVEL COSTS

The CPSA receives a travel grant from the SSRCC to assist members to come
to the annual meeting from distant places. These funds are particularly designed
to help younger members on the assumption that those presenting, discussing, or
chairing papers will be subsidized by their own university. Those requesting
CPSA grants are urged to obtain finance from their own institutions in order to
allow the Travel Fund to be spread widely. Requests, stating the cost of the
economy return air fare, the grants you expect to receive from other sources, and
the academic rank of the member must reach the Secretary-Treasurer, Professor
Robert A. Fenn, Department of Political Economy, University of Toronto, 100
St. George Street, Toronto 5, by 2 May, 1969. Please enclose a self-addressed,
stamped envelope with your request.
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